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ASSOCIAZIONE CULTURALE MUSICALE 
“NUOVA BANDA DI CARLINO” 

 

 

Carlino, 18th March 2016 
 
 
Subject: 10th International Wind Orchestras Festival “Town of Carlino” 

 

Dear Sirs, 

with this letter we officially invite you and your orchestra to partecipate at the 10th International Wind Orchestras Festival 
“Town of Carlino”. 

The Festival will take place in Carlino (Udine – Italy) on Sunday 12th June. 2016. At the Festival will partecipate other 4 
wind orchestras.  

We officially confirm that the terms of your partecipation are the same of a cultural exchange.  

We kindly ask you to confirm your partecipation within 31st March 2016 and, within the same date, to send us your CV, a 
photo, the name of the President and the Conductor. 

The programme of the event will be, more or less, the following: 

SUNDAY 12th JUNE 2016 
10.00am  arrival of visiting wind orchestras, reception 
  visiting of local wine-producing farms 

12.30am  lunch, provided by us 

3.00pm  performance in local communities 

6.45pm  assembly in San Rocco Square, main event, performance altogether 

20.30  dinner, provided by us 

 

More details of the programme will be communicated after your confirmation. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Best Regards 

 

         Il Presidente 
         Zanutta Gianfranco 
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